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PLAYGROUND DESIGN-BUILD 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – REQUISITION NO. 2019-1011 
 
ADDENDUM NO. TWO (2) – DATED OCTOBER 3, 2019 
 
The information given in this addendum is in addition to or supersedes conflicting 
information to the request for proposals and is hereby made a part of the request. 
 
 
Correction to an answer given in Addendum No. 1 
  
Question #2: Is it ok if our sub-contractor (the installer) has an Alabama contractor’s 
license or does the bidding entity need the license? 
 
Answer: Yes, it is okay for the sub-contractor to hold the Alabama contractor’s license. The 
contractor performing the physical on-site work needs to be licensed in Alabama and 
provide the proper insurance coverage. 
 
The bidding entity named in the bid response must be licensed in order to bid on projects 
over $50,000 in accordance with the regulations set by the Alabama Licensing Board for 
General Contractors. 
 
 
Please be sure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your proposal form. 
 


